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August 5, 2021 
Dustin Czapla 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Delivered Via Email 

RE: Weimer Ranches #4 Pit, M-2021-045, Extension Request 

Mr. Czapla: 
 
The Weimer Ranches, LLLP requests a 31-day decision date extension from the previously set 
date of August 13, 2021 to September 13, 2021. This extended date will allow for the 20-day 
comment period detailed in the Montrose Daily Press to be fulfilled as well as provide ample 
time to provide a ‘certificate of good standing’ to the Division.  
 
Please feel free to contact me at any time with further questions regarding this application. 
 
Regards, 

 
Katie Todt 
Geologist and Senior Consultant 
Lewicki & Associates, PLLC 
(303) 346-5196 
katie@lewicki.biz 
 
Ec: Ryan Weimer, Weimer Ranches, LLLP 
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